mayorsaxman@kpunet.net

parking/storing

From: Joe Williams, Jr <jcwandsons@gmail.com>

Tue, Jun 24, 2025 09:35 AM

Subject: parking/storing

To: Frank <mayorsaxman@kpunet.net>

June 20, 2025

Good morning your Honor:

I would like the City Council to seriously consider adopting a City Ordinance, prohibiting vehicles of any kind parked or stored along South Tongass Highway.

"NO PARKING" signs be installed.

The signs can be installed by the Department of Highway when the work is done in 2026 – 2027.

Thank you for your kind consideration.

Joe Williams, Jr.

Saxman, Alaska